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ADDENDUM 4 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 23-019-LH, The Buildout of the Multi-Use Assembly Space at the Tubman 

Museum 

 

The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

1. The bid opening date has been changed from Thursday, January 26, 2023, to Thursday, February 2, 2023, 

12:00 Noon. 

 

2. For proposal to be considered, it shall be accompanied by a bond, payable to the Owner, in amount not less 

than five-percent (5%) of the total base Proposal. This proposal security shall become payable to the Owner 

only if the Proposal, to whom award is made, should fail to execute a contract with the Owner and furnish 

bond and insurance in accordance with terms of the contract within ten (10) days after notification of 

award. 

 

 

3. Upon award, liquidated damages in the amount of $225.00 damages shall be charged to the contractor for 

each day that the project is delayed beyond the completion date of the contract. These charges are to defray 

the cost of inspection by Macon-Bibb employees assigned to the project. 

 

 

 

4. Surety: whereas the anticipated contracted price exceeds $25,000, the Proposal to whom award is made 

shall submit a Payment Bond and a Performance Bond, both in amount of one- hundred percent (100%) of 

the contract price. 

 

 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Hardwick           


